
The Parish of St Mary the Virgin, Nunthorpe 
 
Sunday 29th September, Michael and All Angels 
10.00 am Eucharist  Church 
5.30 pm Evensong  Church 
 
Evening readings: Ps.103:19-end. Gen.28:10-17. 
Heb.1:5-end. 

 This week in the parish 

Tues 1st Oct 2pm             Mothers’ Union              Hall 
Wed 2nd Oct 10 am              Eucharist             Church 
Thu 3rd Oct 10am              Pram Service              Hall 
Fri 4th Oct 7.30 pm           Fashion Show              Hall 

 

Altar Flowers 
The Altar flowers have been kindly donated by 
Caroline and Bob Crichton in memory of their parents 
and Caroline’s brother, Michael. 

 
CCLI Helping Hand for Ukraine Fashion Show: A 
fundraising fashion show and sale will be held this 
Friday, 4th October 2024 at 7.30 pm in the Church Hall. 
Up to 70% off ladies’ high street fashions and 
vouchers and other prizes to be won. Tickets cost £5 
and include light refreshments. Please contact 
Margaret Cundall on 07792 884867 for further 
information. John Cundall. 
    
Apples for the Harvest Festival would be greatly 
appreciated to decorate the church. If you have any to 
spare, please leave them at the back of the church or 
give them to me. Thank you. Betty Griffin. 
 
Calling all dogs, cats, guinea pigs, budgies 
and goldfish! Our annual Café Church Pet 
Service is next Sunday, 6th October, 9.30 in 
the Church Hall. We’d love to see you there! 
P.S. – Your well-behaved humans would 
also be very welcome. 
 
St. Francis, Ingleby Barwick, is twenty years old on 
Thursday, 3rd October. You are invited to celebrate 
with them at a special Eucharist at 6 pm. Everyone 
welcome! 
 
Consecration of Bishop Barry: the new bishops of 
Selby and Whitby will be consecrated at York Minster 
on 10th October 2024 at 11.00am on the Feast of St. 
Paulinus. It would be wonderful to fill the Minster at this 
service as we welcome them to our diocese. If you 
would like to attend please come to the Minster to be 
seated at 10.45 am (there is no need to book). Please 
continue to pray for Flora and Barry as they prepre for 
their new ministry. 
 
Our annual Christmas Fayre will be on Saturday, 16th 
November, 10am-12 noon at St. Mary’s Church Hall. 
There will be the usual stalls – tombola, Christmas 
stall, cakes, gifts, hamper raffle, books, plants, raffle 
and knitted items, as well as refreshments. We would 
appreciate donations for the stalls, please – please 
contact Linda on 07989 172856 to arrange donations. 
Linda Smith. 
 

I am making Christmas Cakes again this year – 
please contact me if you would like to place an order. 
Linda Smith, 07989172865. 
 

For prayer and reflection this week 
 
This Sunday, the Diocese of York Prays: 
God, our judge and saviour, teach us to be open to 
your truth and to trust in your love, that we may live 
each day with confidence in the salvation which is 
given through Jesus Christ our Lord..  
We also pray for the Church of Pakistan (United) 
 
Those seeking comfort and healing, or who have 
requested prayer:  
We pray for Joan L, Stephanie C, Helen B, Madge M, 
Basil E, Marie H, Beryl L, Vera C, Liz B, Jess, Evelyn 
& Keith B, Janet J, Merrik B, Mary H, Jenny H-J, Brian 
D, Diana W, and Amy R. 
 
Years Mind: We remember with thanksgiving: David 
Watson, Jennifer Whatmore, Alice Lightfoot, Williams 
Reveley, Emma Wilson.Dorothy Battram, Benjamin 
Price, Cyril Wood, Brenda Deane, Bernard Hewitson, 
Gwendoline Geary, Nellie Nightingale, Louis Ripley, 
Phyllis Gibbs, Laurie Caswell, Irene Leadstone, Susan 
Powell, Maria Sherris, Florence Blacker, Stephen 
Cross and Florence Brems. May all whom we 
remember rest in peace and rise in glory! 
 
Next Sunday:   
Sunday 6th October 19th Sunday of Trinity 
9.30 am Café Pet Service Hall 
10.00 am Eucharist  Church 
11.45 am Baptism  Church 
12:30 pm Baptism  Church 
5.30 pm Eucharist  Church 
 

 
To donate to St. Mary’s via our 
Give a Little page, please use this 

QR code. 
 

 
 

Vicar: Revd. Tessa Stephens 

01642 285413. E-mail: tessa.stephens@btinternet.com  
 
Curate and Hospital Chaplain: Revd. Lisa Opala 

Lisa is in the parish Sundays and some Wednesdays. E-
mail lisaopala@gmail.com 
 
Churchwardens: David Young (01642 318522) and  
Janet Barker (01642 324319) 
 
Administrator and bulletin: Liz Taylorson.  

01642 973299 E-mail: stmarysparish@hotmail.co.uk  
Mon., Wed., and Thurs. 9am – 1 pm.  
 
Website www.stmarys-nunthorpe.org : Bill Colombi 

E-mail bill.colombi@ntlworld.com 
 

Safeguarding Officer: Linda Smith, 07989 172865 
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